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SB 576 

 

I wholeheartedly support SB 576 that will eliminate asset and income eligibility caps 

for employed people with disabilities. It will allow Oregonians with disabilities to work, 

earn, and save like any other Oregonian while also maintaining their private 

insurance and eligibility for long-term support and services through Medicaid. Sadly,  

I know too many that are caught up in the current conumdrum that prohibits them 

from contributing to society in a meaningful way. Please pass this bill. 


